
Be a Mentor to Formerly Incarcerated Neighbors 
 
MAKE A DIFFERENCE.  Share your humanity and experience with formerly 
incarcerated neighbors living in and around Ossining, referred by Westchester 
County Department of Parole and The District Attorney's Office.   
 
The second series of Breaking the Chains of the Past program workshops will 
begin in early June and continue throughout the summer months and September 
on Wednesday evenings from 6-8:30pm. 
 
Be a mentor.  Training is provided.  Weekly dinner and gatherings on 
Wednesday evenings for 15 weeks with workshops on life skills and relationship 
building.  
 
Volunteer teams are needed to provide and serve the weekly dinner meal for 
20-25 persons, and to sit and eat together.  Volunteer social workers would be 
most welcome to help with referrals and case management when needed. 
 
 If interested please call Pearl Peterson, Executive Director of Breaking the 
Chains of the Past, Ossining, NY,  914-255-4124.  Program is held at First 
Presbyterian Church, 34 S. Highland Ave., Ossining, NY 10562 
 


